
Rizo-Lopez Foods Dairy Products Recall Feb. 5,
2024

Feb.5: Rizo-Lopez is voluntarily recalling their dairy products due to concern about listeria
contamination, which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections. This recall was
expanded on Feb. 8, as noted above.

Product(s) affected: Rizo-Lopez dairy products, including cheese, yogurt, and sour cream, sold
under the following brand names: 365 by Whole Foods Market, Campesino, Casa Cardenas,
Don Francisco, Dos Ranchitos, El Huache, Food City, La Ordena, Rizo Bros, Rio Grande, San
Carlos, Santa Maria, and Tio Francisco. To view product images, visit FDA.gov.
Products were sold at Cardenas Market, El Super, El Rancho, Food City, La Michoacana,
Northgate Gonzalez, Numero Uno Markets, Superior Groceries, Vallarta, and Whole Foods
Market.

What to do if you have the product(s): Discard products. If you have any questions, contact
Rizo-Lopez at (833) 296-2233 (this line will be monitored 24 hours a day).
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